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L A C R O S S E  
S p e n c e r  L a c r o s s e  C l u b  

 

This is an invitation for school Y4 & Y5 Pop Lacrosse Players to try Men’s Rules Field Lacrosse – the 

next step up and the version of the game played at Club & Internationally (and seen on YouTube!!). 
 

 

The Spencer Club is very busy in the summer so these sessions are being held on Wandsworth 

Common alongside Bolingbroke Road - opposite the end of Honeywell Road (see map on the reverse). 

This is a public open space without toilet facilities so players (and parents) will need to be suitably 

‘prepared’. 
 

When? - From 6.30 – 8.00pm on Friday evenings on:  June 13th, 20th, 27th & July 4th. The 

Programme will end with the chance to play a Game against Bromley on Sunday 6th July. 
 

Cost? -There’s a one off fee of £15 to attend the sessions but trying out the first session is FREE! 
 

What do Players Need?- Players just need sporty clothing and probably something to drink - 

equipment will be provided but players can bring their own sticks & equipment if they have them. 
 

To Reserve a Place? - via email to petercompton@hotmail.co.uk confirming your child’s name 

providing your home address and an emergency contact telephone number.  Please email as soon as 

possible – places will be limited by the equipment available. 
 

Following on? - Players who would like to continue to play will be given the chance to attend our 

Sunday morning sessions when our ‘regular season’ restarts in early September at The Spencer Club. 

 

 
an invitation to come and try 

     

For more information about membership and the 2025/6 
programme:  www.spencerlax .co.uk/juniors/21 
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Friday Evening u10 Field Lacrosse  

 

 


